# تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





## نموذج اختبار writing and Reading قراءة وكتابة

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← اختبارات ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 27-11-2025 20:52:35

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

## التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع











صفحة المناهج الإماراتية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

### المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

مراجعة لأهم المفردات والمواضيع الكتابية والقواعد اللغوية وتدريبات وفق الهيكل الوزاري	1
مراجعة Inference and Writing كتابة واستدلال	2
حل أسئلة الاختبار التجريبي الموحد وفق الهيكل الوزاري المستوى 4.1	3
أسئلة الاختبار التجريبي الموحد وفق الهيكل الوزاري المستوى 4.1	4
نماذج مراجعة امتحان الكتابي النهائي	5

Grade: 7 Reading: part 1

#### The Hike

You mustn't do it alone. "The hiking path is small and the area is too dangerous," Grandfather said.

"I think it will be fun," said Saad.

Saad and Ali always wanted to go on the hike together, without their grandfather. "This is one of the best views I have seen. It's even more beautiful than Wadi Shawka," said Ali to Saad. The area was very green because of the rain fall.

Ali didn't forget what their grandfather said, "If you go on your own, take enough water and food. It can be dangerous if you get lost or injured on the hike. Have a meeting point in case one of you gets lost. Look for signs and walk slowly back to where you came from if you think you're lost. Watch where you are going carefully. When it rains, you must follow the signs because the area can get filled up with water very quickly."

Ali knew they would be fine if they followed their grandfather's advice. However, his biggest fear was Saad going off on his own. He stopped thinking and looked to where Saad was supposed to be. He was not there.

#### Read the text and answer the questions.

- 1. The grandfather describes the place as \_\_\_\_\_.
  - A. not safe
  - B. too big to hike
  - C. a rainy area

#### 2-Saad wants to go on the hike because \_\_\_\_\_.

- A. he always wanted to go on his own
- B. he thinks they will have a good time
- C. he wants to see some of the best views

# 3. Their grandfather said they should \_\_\_\_\_ when the weather is bad.

- A. carefully watch the water level
- B. hurry to the meeting point
- C. follow the signs

#### 4. Why was Ali scared towards the end of the story?

- A. Water was rising in the area.
- B. His brother was missing.
- C. The advice they got was not working.

#### 5. What is the story about?

- A. brothers that go on a hike
- B. a grandfather's adventure
- C. things to do while hiking

#### 6. The story ends with \_\_\_\_\_.

- A. Saad going missing
- B. the boys following their grandfather
- C. Ali going off to do something

#### 7. Ali will probably \_\_\_\_\_.

- A. find out where Saad went
- B. go to the meeting point
- C. continue the hike on his own

Grade: 7 Reading: part 3

#### **Dubai Aquarium**

I am bored. Are you free on Thursday? Let's meet at 7:00 PM and go to Dubai Aquarium. It is the largest aquarium in the world. It is 48 meters long and built over three floors in Dubai Mall. It is home to thousands of sea animals and has over 400 sharks and rays. You can also see penguins, sawfish, octopuses and many other animals. All the animals that live in the aquarium need water to live.

There are many things to see and do there. You can try feeding the fish. My favourite activity is playing with the penguins. If you like diving, you will enjoy swimming with the sharks there. An amazing activity which I tried and you should not miss is the glass-bottom boat ride. You can see all the sea life below you. The view from there is amazing. The animals look very big. I would tell everyone to visit this place at the weekend. It is a journey that you will never forget. How interesting to see an aquarium built in the mall!

# Read the text and answer the questions.

#### 1. When did the author plan to go to Dubai Mall?

- A. at the weekend
- B. in the evening
- C. on a Wednesday

#### 2. According to the text, Dubai Aquarium \_\_\_\_\_.

- A. is built over two floors
- B. is more than 40 meters long
- C. has over 700 sharks and rays

#### 3. Why does the author like to visit Dubai Aquarium?

- A. He wants to visit the penguins.
- B. He wants to look at the fish.
- C. He wants to go diving.

#### 4. Why should you try the glass-bottom boat ride?

- A. The boat is amazing.
- B. The animals look very small.
- C. The view from below is wonderful.

#### 5. The text is about \_\_\_\_\_.

- A. swimming with the sharks
- B. trying the glass bottom boat ride
- C. visiting Dubai Aquarium and Underwater Zoo

Torm	1	11/	-i+i	n ~ :
Term	Т	VVI	IUI	ng.

#### Part 1: opinion Question (5 points)

s it important to participate in sporting activities? What is your opinion on this statement? What do you think? Why?

#### Part 2: Plan (5 points)

Write a plan about the importance of sporting activities.

- 1) Examples of sporting activities.
- 2)The effect of sport on health.
- 3)The effect of sport on social skills.

Part 3: Write an essay about the importance of sporting activities based	on your plan from part 2.
(50 words) (25 points)	
<del></del>	

#### Part 1: opinion Question (5 points)

Culture and customs are very important for a country. Do you agree with this statement? What do you think? Why?	

#### Part 2: Plan

Write a plan about Culture and customs using these points. (5 points)

- 1) Why do you think culture and customs are very important in the UAE?
- 2) Traditional Clothing in the UAE.
- 3) Special Celebrations and Festivals in the UAE.



Part 3 : :Write an essay	
:Write an essay about Culture and customs based on your	plan from part 2.(50 words)(25 points)
0///07-7-	

#### Part 1: opinion Question (5 points)

What do you think of helping your community?		

#### Part 2: Plan.(5 points)

Write a plan about community using these points

- 1) What is the meaning of community?
- 2) Why is it important to help your community?
- 3)Being a good citizen helps your community.

Part 3 : :Write an essay
: Write an essay about your comunity based on your plan from part 2. (50 words) (25 points)
2020 2021

# Part 1:(5 points) Travelling is fun. Do you agree with this statement? What do you think? Why? Part 2: Plan Write a plan about travelling using these points. (5 points) 1)Where do you like to travel? With friends or family? 2) What do you like to do when you travel? 3)How do you feel when you travel?

Part 3 : :Write an essay	
:Write an essay about travelling based on your plan from part 2	.(50 words)(25 points)
angilj-6	